## Biography – F (Patchogue, NY)

## Fawcett, Bernardine [psychologist]

• "By the Way." Newsday, February 11, 1990: p. SBS.

#### Feldman, Sylvia

See L.I. – Patchogue – Biography – Porter, Sylvia [Feldman]

#### **Felice Family**

• "A View of Part of the Felice Family, Here in 1910" [captioned photo]. *Main Street Press*, May 30, 1985: pp. [4-] 5.

#### **Felice, Dominick, 1919-1987**

• "Dominick Felice, Service Station Owner" [Obit.]. Newsday, March 21, 1987: p. 39.

#### Felice, Eugene

- "Felice, Eugene, 69, Owner of Gene Felice, Appliance Service" [Obit.]. *Long Island Advance*, April 8, 1993: p. 14.
- "On Main St." Main Street Press, April 18, 1985: n.p.

#### Felice, Marie M., 1913-2005

• "Marie Felice" (Obituaries). Long Island Advance, May 19, 2005: p. 31.

## Felice, Michael ("Mickey"), 1908-1981 [restauranteur; caterer; owner Mickey Felice's]

- "Mickey Felice, 73, Dies; was Popular Restauranteur" [obit.] *Long Island Advance*, October 8, 1981: n.p.
- Molloy, Kevin. "After 28 Years, Mickey Felice's Closes: Sunday was Last Night for Popular Local Restaurant." *Long Island Advance*, March 29, 1990: p. 2.

#### Felice, Minnie, 1907-1981 [restauranteur; caterer]

• "Minnie Felice, 74, Restaurant Owner" (Obituaries). *Newsday*, December 18, 1981: p. 33.

## Felice, Paul, 1936-2023

- "Profile / Giving His Community Security" (Focus on: Volunteers and Fund Raiders) *Newsday*, February 26, 1995: A 64.
- "Paul Felice" (Obituaries). Long Island Advance, April 27, 2023: p. 13.
- "Paul Felice" (Obituaries). Long Island Advance, Mary 4, 2023: p. 17.
- Webb, Jill. "Paul Felice, 87, Patchogue Fire Commissioner." *Newsday*, May 19, 2023: p. A40.

## Fell, Raymond F. (Superintendent Patchogue-Medford School District)

• Patchogue-Medford Youth Services. Testimonial Brunch Honoring Raymond F. Fell and Barbara A. LaMonica. "Raymond F. Fell" [page from celebratory leaflet], Held at Felices's of Patchogue, March 10, 1996: n.p.

## Fernandez, Jose, 1928- (Executive Director, La Union Hispanica)

• Mireles, Jan. "New Chief, New Life for Hispanic Agency." *Newsday*, August 6, 1982: p. 19.

# Felzer, Charles ["Charlie"] E., 1923-1996 (Patchogue Theatre usher & movie memorabilia collector)

- Cozine, Nancy. "Picture Perfect Memories." Long Island Advance, May 19, 1985: n.p.
- Curry, Brian. "Remembering Charlie" (Point of View; Op Ed). *Long Island Advance*, July 11, 1996: 21, 24.
- "Goodwill Ambassador." Main Street Press, August 24, 1988: p. 2.
- "Memorial for 'Charlie' Felzer in Patchogue." Long island Advance, June 6, 1996: p. 5.
- Molloy, Kevin. "Charles Felzer, Patchogue Movie Theater Ticket Taker, Dies." *Long Island Advance*, January 11, 1996: p. 6.
- "Remembering 'Charlie' in Patchogue." *Long Island Advance*, June 13, 1996: p. 16. [sidewalk plaque placed, honoring his memory]
- Terrazzano, Lauren. "Paying Tribute to a Patchogue Legend." *Newsday*, June 9, 1998: pp. A 24, A 52.
- "Tribute to Charles 'Charlie' Felzer." Greater Patchogue Historical Society. *Newsletter*, no. 3 (September 1996): p. 1.

## **Finch, James Leslie** [of 24 Oak St., Patchogue; inventor; ice boat designer]

- [Article on Finch.] *Patchogue Advance*, March 1, 1940: n.p.
- "Finch is Promoted to R.C.A. City Job." *Patchogue Advance*, March 15, 1940: n.p.
- "Finch to Be Honored Among the Inventors." *Argus*, February 27, 1940: n.p.
- "Home-Made Ice Boat" [captioned photo]. *Daily News*, February 7, 1940, Brooklyn Section: p. B 13.
- "Ice-Boat Rides inside the Sail." [s.l.: no source given,] April, 1940: p. 67. [clearest photo]
- "Oddest Ice Boat Built by Engineer on L.I." *Daily News*, February 5, 1940, Brooklyn Section: p. B 13.
- "Submarine's Work?" [captioned photo]. Patchogue Advance, January 26, 1940: n.p.

## Fitzpatrick, Paul J.

• "Dinner to Honor Paul Fitzpatrick as Year's Citizen." *Main Street Press*, 38(8) February 8, 1988: p. 1.

#### Flanders, Marion Drake

• "Who's Who Among Our Neighbors." *Patchogue Advance*, November 6, 1936: n.p.

## Flick, Josephine

• Perlman, Shirley E. "All She Really Needs is a Place to Keep Her Cats: Scrappy and Self-Reliant, but Looking for New Room." *Newsday*, June 19, 1996: n.p.

#### Forsyth, Eric

• "2000 Blue Water Medal, Presented to Eric Forsyth." (Yacht Fiona.com)

## Foster, Dr. E. Agate, 1867-1939 [doctor, politician, village president, bank president]

- "35 years Ago, March 21 1919" (Notes from the Advance Files). *Patchogue Advance*, March 18, 1954: n.p.
- "Again Bank President" Argus, January 25, 1938: n.p.
- "Dr. Foster Dies; Prominent Citizen: Practiced Medicine in Patchogue 49 Years: Former Village President, Long on Board of Education Funeral Sunday Afternoon, Methodist Church" [(Obit.) *Argus?*, July 7, 1939?: n.p.]
- "E. Agate Foster, M.D. *Portrait and Biographical Record of Suffolk County (Long Island), New York.* New York: Chapman Publishing Co., 1896: pp. 421-422 + port.

#### Friedman, Bertram, 1923-1990

- O'Neill, Kevin. "Village Democrats Remember Leader as 'A Gentleman" [Obit.]. *The Record*, June 28, 1990: n.p.
- Spindle, William and Bill Van Haintze. "Bertram Friedman, Active in Suffolk Politics" (Obituaries). *Newsday*, June 26, 1990: p. 33.

## Freitag, Adolph J., 1914-1962, & Freitag, Helen M., 1908-1960

- "Adolph J. Freitag" [Obit.] [Patchogue Advance,] October 17, 1962: n.p.
- "Mrs. Helen M. Freitag" (Obituary). Patchogue Advance, January 14, 1960: n.p.

#### Fuccillo, Arthur

- "Italian American Service Club of Brookhaven Honors Arthur Fuccillo as Man of the Year for 1988. *Long Island Advance*, October 13, 1982: p. 20.
- LaMonica, Barbara. J.J. Roe Resigns, Fuccillo Named, as Chamber President." *Suffolk Life*, January 13, 1993: p. 3 B, 15 B.
- Schette-Plante, Gloria. "Deeply Committed to His Hometown" (Spotlight on Business). *The Record*, July 26, 1990: p. 22.

#### Fuccillo, Lena

• "An Unforgettable 90<sup>th</sup>." *Main Street Press*, March 8, 1989: p. 1.

#### **Furman Family**

- "Salem A. Furman, 1836-1868" [partial genealogical chart]
- "Salem R. Furman" [Obit.] New York Times, January 8, 1936: n.p.
- 1920 Census Extract
- 1870 Census Listings (Ancestry.com)
- 1860 Census Listings
- Town of Brookhaven. Historian's Alpha [Cemetery] List, ca. 1883

## Furman, ("Aunt") Fannie Wicks

- "Former Pupils of Mrs. Furman Send Birthday Tribute of Esteem: Retired Principal of High School Receives Book of More Than 500 Greetings and Chest of Gold." [Patchogue Advance?], February 24, 1933: n.p.
- "Patchogue High School Past" [photos, 1<sup>st</sup> is of Fannie Furman] (From the Archives of the Long island Advance). *Long Island Advance*, June 11, 2009: p. 22.
- [Partial genealogy] 1. Sheet.

## Furman, George C.

- "Bellport, Patchogue Mourn George C. Furman" [Obit.]. *Long island Advance*, January 15, 1998: p. 10.
- "Paid Notice: Deaths: Furman, George C. [photos Furman shown as Counsel]
- "George C. Furman." *Patchwork Book*, v. 1.: pp. 97-101.

## Furman, George H. [judge]

- Armbruster, Eugene. "George H. Furman" (History of Long Island). *Brooklyn Daily Eagle*, 1914: p. 51.
- "George H. Furman, Retired Justice, 73: Member of the State Supreme Court, 1932-38, Dies in Home at Patchogue: Former County Judge: He Held Suffolk Post 13 Years After Having Served There as District Attorney." *New York Times*, March 27, 1941: n.p.
- "Patchogue Wheelmen" [early cycling club]

## Furman, I. W. (dentist)

• "100 Years Ago" (From the Archives of the Long Island Advance). *Long Island Advance*, May 6, 2004: p. 32.

## Furman, John L.

• Johnson, Mrs. Frank. "Who's Who Among Our Neighbors." *Patchogue Advance*, April 17, 1947, Section 2: n.p.

## Furman, John T.

John T. Furman, Patchogue, L.I., Boat Builder – Boat Timber, Mahogany, Oak Planking, for Sale." [captioned photo] (Down Memory Lane). *Main Street Press*, May 11, 1973: p. 4.

## **Furman, Dorothy, 1901-1985**

• "Dorothy Furman Dies at 84; Well-Known Community Worker." *Long island Advance*, January 31, 1985: n.p.